
Exhibit for Extension of Construction Deadline 

 

Media-Com Television, Inc. hereby requests a six-month extension of its construction permit 
deadline.  A separate application for Special Temporary Authority to continue to operate on its 
current channel 16 with its presently licensed facilities with the effective radiated power reduced 
from 10 kilowatts to 7 kilowatts is being filed simultaneously with this application. 

The move to its new channel is dependent on installation of a new antenna being manufactured 
by Jampro Antennas, Inc. As submitted with its latest Transition Plan Progress Report, 
0000113399, directly due to the Coronavirus COVID-10 pandemic, Jampro has been unable to 
deliver the needed antenna.  Jampro’s letter is attached attesting to its inability to deliver as well 
as its inability even to obtain needed parts at this time.  Although the letter is dated March 26, 
Media-Com has been in constant touch with Jampro since that date and has been advised that the 
situation remains unchanged. 

Accordingly, W16DO-D hereby requests a six-month extension of its construction permit 
deadline, with the understanding that as soon as Jampro is able to deliver the necessary antenna 
and a construction crew becomes available, Media-Com will complete construction, convert to 
its new channel facility 27 and file the required license application.  This will be Media-Com’s 
first six-month extension.   

Attachments:  Jampro Letter 
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https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=25076ff371dbd95d0171f40641361ccc&id=25076ff371dbd95d0171f40641361ccc&goBack=N

